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Dear Parent/Carer
Year 11 Prom 2019

All Saints Academy is committed to its vision of Living Well Together with Dignity, Faith and Hope; supporting our
students to ensure they achieve their potential and celebrating their achievements. We have just completed a set
of Mock Examinations for Year 11 and we are now working hard towards the real examinations in the summer.
There will be lots of intervention and support along the way and we hope to see all students taking advantage of
this.

Once the hard work of the examinations is completed, we can focus on celebrating your son/daughter’s
achievements and their time with us. We will have a Leavers’ Assembly and, of course, our traditional Prom.

This year’s Prom will be held at Luton Hoo Walled Garden on Thursday 20" June 2019 between 7.00pm and
11.00pm. It is expected that all students will arrange their own transport to, and from, the venue. Academy staff
will be in attendance at the Prom, but supervision is also provided by the staff at the venue. Tickets will be on sale
shortly at Student Reception, priced at £35.00 and the ticket includes food and entertainment. Students who have
achieved a place in the top two Progress 8 Leagues will be rewarded with vouchers that can be used to offset the
cost of their ticket and they should see Mr O’Rourke to discuss this. Tickets must be purchased by Friday 17™"
May so that we can make all of the arrangements with the venue.

We very much want all students to be a part of this very important “rite of passage” event but we also know that
students have to earn the right to celebrate with us. The expectations are that all students will attend every
examination without prompting or chasing and that they will all have gained fewer than 5 behaviour points and
have attendance of above 96% from 25™ March until the end of their time with us. It is also worth noting that
we retain the right to remove invitations to the Prom at any time due to behaviour issues in school.

We are looking forward to another excellent Prom and look forward to celebrating with you all.

Yours faithfully

Sinead O’Doherty
Head of Year 11
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